
 

 

 

Friday 30th April                                                                                                                                                             
Firstly a big WELL DONE to all of  our children for completing their bunny hop this week, you all 
did a fantastic job! There were some amazing animal ears on show and  Pendleside Hospice 
were amazed by how much our school raised for them (see below). They have asked us to pass 
on their praise, thanks and gratitude to you all.                                                                                                                        
Today your child/children will be bringing home a tube of smarties (with instructions!) which we 
hope they will enjoy! All we ask is, that these be filled with 20p coins or any other 
coins/notes over the bank holiday weekend to help Trawden school raise money 
for our brilliant PTFA.  Return them on Tuesday 4th May and get a second tube if 
you wish!                                                                                                                                                                                      
I hope you all have an enjoyable bank holiday weekend and remember no school on Monday! 
Thank you, as always,  for your continued support. Mrs Stinchon 

 

Well done to all of our children for 

completing their bunny hop! You 

managed to raise an 

amazing £700.83 for Pendleside                 

Hospice. Thank you to parents/carers 

for your generous donations! 

       

                                                                                                                                    
Congratulations to all our certificate winners                                                                                              

EYFS  Eleanor                                                                        

YR 1   Jake                                                                                

YR 2   Oliver                                                                       

YR 3   Isla                                                                                 

YR 4   Keira & Theo                                                                

YR 5   Hollie                                                       

YR 6   Hettie & Vincent                                                                                                     

Are you interested in a half term 

holiday club at the end of May? 

Pro sport will be running an active 

sports holiday club during our half term 

holidays : 

Tuesday 1st June -  Thursday 4th June  

8.30am—4.00pm 

If you are interested please visit their 

website and fill in their online : https//

prosportcoaching.co.uk/active-camps/ 

Birthdays  this week      

EYFS  Louie                               

YR 2  Sophia                                                                                                                       

Friday 28th May will be Crazy hair day!  

Come to school in your school uniform 

but with crazy hair and 

bring £1 payment for our 

PTFA.  Thank you 


